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Senator Bill Stouffer Announces Assistance  

Coming to Higginsville Senior Center 
 
 

 
 

JEFFERSON CITY – State Sen. Bill Stouffer, R-Napton, today announced that the Higginsville 

Senior Center, Inc., has been approved for tax credits. 

The Missouri Department of Economic Development’s Neighborhood Assistance Program 

(NAP) has been approved for $56,091 in tax credits. 

“I’m proud that the Higginsville Senior Center will receive some financial help,” Sen. Stouffer 

said. “The folks at the center do a fine job. It’s good to see their hard work rewarded with a little extra 

boost.” 

Funds from this NAP project will be directed to the Senior Center’s home-delivered and 

congregate meals programs for seniors, expanded youth prevention programs, and community health 

and wellness programs. The project will create two new jobs and help establish the Higginsville Senior 

Center as a comprehensive community center. 

For more information, contact Sen. Stouffer at his Capitol office at (573) 751-1507 or toll free at 

(866) 768-3987. 
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